
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st May 

Hello everybody! How are you all? I hope you are all keeping safe and 

well. This week’s weather has been a bit of a shock compared to the 

lovely warm weather we have had! I’ve had to put more layers on again 

but have still enjoyed getting out for my daily walk and I have loved 

seeing all the different flowers and plants growing. It seems that 

every time I go out there are more and more spring flowers. The 

yellow ones, called cowslips, are my favourite wild flower. 

I have seen pictures of lots of you in your pyjamas today enjoying 

reading. I did the same this morning – I like snuggling up with a good 

story!  

       
I’ll write again next week. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


